
 

 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
On behalf of ASN, we are pleased to invite you to the 2021 Board Review Course & Update 
(BRCU), the week of Saturday, July 17, through Thursday, July 22. 
 
This year’s course will be a fully virtual. Each day will offer 5 hours of interactive, live-streamed 
sessions with expert faculty that will incorporate case-based discussions, board-style questions, 
breakout groups, and more. Additional lectures will be available on-demand to watch at your 
convenience.    
 
We have worked to bring together an impressive and diverse line up of nephrology experts to 
provide a comprehensive review of the most important kidney topics.  
 
Throughout the course, you will experience updates on emerging information that you can 
utilize in your practice and on the boards. This course aims to provide you with a convenient 
way of keeping your knowledge up to date, along with preparing you for your initial or 
recertification examination. 
 
Please join us virtually for an exciting week. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

         

Roger A. Rodby, MD, FASN            Laura J. Maursetter, DO, FASN 
BRCU Education Co-Director          BRCU Education Co-Director               

 

 

 


